
JUNE EDITION

BEYONDIA

NEWS!
Hello, Beyondia Parents. A

rainy themed newsletter full
of all the fun and excitement

of June.

Voices of N/Pre
Father’s Day

For Father’s Day, our little ones made
cute medals with colorful paint
stamps and crayon-decorated

ribbons. They loved the feel of the
stamps and watching the colors mix
together. They used star stickers to

add some finishing touches.

The Rainy Season
The N/Pre classes created adorable
rain-themed mobiles this month using

bubble wrap stamps for rain and
cotton for clouds. They enjoyed the

textures of the bubble wrap and
fluffy feel of the cotton while
crafting their amazing art. 

Fashion Show
For one day, Beyondia transformed

into a catwalk for the kids to show off
their best outfits. The N/Pre classes

dressed to impressed, wearing
colourful dresses, summer attire, and
anything that made them stand out

from the crowd.  

Book Recommendation 
Rain, Rain, Go Away!

A bunch of kids are stuck in the rain
and want nothing more than for it to

stop so they can play.

Rose Explores the Water Cycle.
An amazing story of a little girl and

her friends learning about how rain is
made using basic but fun experiments

that anyone can do.

Upcoming Events
July 7  - Tanabata Festivalth

July 19  - Info Session &  Loungeth

July 21  - Marine Dayst

July 28  - K1 Cooking Classth

July 29  - K2/K3 Cooking Classth
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Kinder Memories

For a week in Mid-July, we happily opened our
doors for our parents to come and observe

some of the daily activities their kids do every
week. It was great for them to be able to

experience a day in the life of their kids and see
with their own eyes what they do in classes like

Chiiku, Rhythmique, Japanese Inquiry, and
English Inquiry. We hope they enjoyed their time

with us and had a bit of fun as well. 

Before the weather became too hot, the K1
class spent a lovely day in Kashiwanoha park.
Once they arrived there, they took a relaxing
stroll through the rose garden before heading

to a grassy area to play. They blew bubble
using the bubble wands they made and played
some games of tag with the teachers. In the
end, we all sat down to eat our lunch on the

grass and enjoy the beautiful sunshine. 

Open School

K1 Field Trip

IB Thinking
The K2 and K3 classes were visited by the

dentist this month. They were here to teach
them the importance of looking after their

teeth. Each kid was given a candy tablet that
turned their teeth and tongues pink to help
them see where to brush. They were taught
the correct way to brush their teeth in the
morning and evening. This lesson linked to

the theme of “Who We Are” as it focused on
parts of the body and how to care for them.

How to Care for Teeth

As a part of the theme “How the World
Works” the K1 class learned all about the

Swedish festival of Midsummer. They made
some flower crowns out of origami paper and
danced to traditional songs around a large

pole decorated in flowers and leaves called a
Midsommarstang. The kids loved doing the
Little Frog Dance around the maypole with

their friends and parents.  

Midsummer Fun

Fashion Show
This month, the whole school came dressed
up in their favourite clothes to strut their

stuff on the catwalk. Professional
photographers and modeling coached came
to make this as authentic an experience as

possible. Each kid was given a chance to
walk down a red carpet catwalk and show

off their awesome poses in front of the
camera and their friends. Having the kids
choose their own style really helps them

understand who they are as people.


